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January 13, 2000

RE: Your letter of 1/07/2000 DO #991131 and your FAX of 1/13/2000 at 4:46 p.m.

John Moffitt

City Attorney

201 South Cortez St.

Prescott, Arizona 86302

Dear John Moffitt,
Per our conversation today, no firearms or ammunition are in my possession as of December 7th 1999 the day before the order was signed. Noted in this communication is that I briefed the court on December 15th 1999 that I had an air rifle which by federal law is not considered a firearm, and was going to be kept by myself to no objection from the court.

Sincerely,
Walter J. Burien, Jr.
P. O. Box 11444

Prescott, Arizona 86304

Telephone # 520 717-1994

SENT: JANUARY 13, 2000 at 5:15 p.m. BY FAX TO: 520 776-6325


